
From: lsommers@sommers.on.ca
To: CELA
Subject: MUR 7713
Date: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 3:25:41 PM
Importance: High

To: Federal Election Commission
1050 First St. NE
Washington, D.C. 20463
attn: Christal Dennis

On March 17th, 2020  I made a contribution of $100.00 to Thomas Mills who was running for a Commissioners
position in our small town of Palm Beach Shores, Florida.

As a Canadian I was unaware that this contravenes the U.S.A. election act.
Upon discovering the error my donation was returned to me.

I trust this will clear up this matter.

Thank you for your consideration.

Larry J,. Sommers

Palm Beach Shores, Florida
33404
lsommers@sommers.on.ca
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